
ANDOVER CONSERVATION COMMISSION  

 NOVEMBER 24, 2020 AT 7:00 PM  

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM by Chairman Palazzi. Regular Members 

present: Mike Palazzi, Hank Gruner, and Maryann Gile. Alternates Carrie Crompton and 

Gary Gile were seated to fill the two vacant positions. 

 

The minutes from November 10th meeting were approved after some minor changes. 

 

1. Public speak - none 

 

2. Old business 

a. C.A.R.T. update – CART groups all agreed to continue. 

b. New member update – No new members at this time. Hank to talk with 

Meghan Lally about some prospects. 

c. Gravel extraction update – Unable to connect with project manager lately 

to get a sense of the new schedule. We are coordinating with IWWC. 

d. IWWC and P&Z update – Hank plans on attending 12/7 meeting for P&Z 

to stay current with applications.  

e. Mowing on town owned property – No update at this time. Will discuss 

again in spring. 

f. Sustainable CT – No meeting scheduled yet.  

g. Open space corridor mapping – Hank has narrowed down the list to 7 

parcels of interest in the corridor we have selected. Hank and Carrie will 

continue with preliminary work and present to the full group when they 

have a draft ready for review. We plan to meet on 12/29 to discuss this 

topic. 

  

3. New business 

a. Review annual report (goals for coming year) The group reviewed our 

goals from the annual report. We will discuss again at our next meeting. 

We will discuss the budget for all upcoming projects at the January 

meeting. 

b. Plans for Monarch way station – Carrie will create a budget for discussion 

at next meeting. 

c. Hunting being proposed by BOS on town land – In the future, it would be 

advantageous if the Conservation Commission were asked for input as 

soon as possible in the process so informed decisions can be made. 

 

4. Next meeting December 29, 2020 

 

 Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.    

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maryann Gile 


